
Schuylkill River Park Community Garden 
Steering Committee Meeting 
Markward Recreation Center 

May 5, 2011 
  
Present:        Not Present: 
Derek Freres (A-1), Chair     Joyce Frye (H-6) 
Fran Levi, Treasurer (J-7)     Al Kelman (J-6) 
Linda Zaimis (B-4)      Doug Ross (H-6) 
Chris Henningsen (F-3)     Joan Wells (K-5) 
Cecily Kihn (K-3) 
Allison Rulon-Miller (C-2) 
Leslie Young (C-5) 
  
The meeting was called to order by Derek at 7:03 pm. 
 
Treasurer’s Report: The available balance of the regular Garden Budget is 
$2,435.25. The available balance for the Maintenance/Capital Budget is $273.91. 
 
Chris made a motion to reserve the French Room at Trinity Church on Thursday, 
March 22, 2012 for the Annual meeting. Seconded and approved. 
 
Capital Projects: The only remaining boards to be replaced are the extra high 
raised beds – the propagation bed and the plot in the NW corner.  
 
Parkside Plantings: The perimeters need weeding and mulching. A compost 
delivery and volunteer work days will be scheduled for the second week of June. 
 
Wait List Plantings:  All ten sections have been allocated to interested members 
of the Waiting List. 
 
City Harvest: So far a total of 9 lbs of produce has been delivered to the Lutheran 
Church, our local food cupboard. 
 
Facilities: Several new tools have been or need to be purchased including 
shovels, pitch forks, wagons, and brackets for hanging tools in the tool shed. 
 
The Ladybug Party is scheduled for May 25. Jacqueline Bershad will coordinate 
it this year.   
 
Meeting adjourned 7:39 pm. 
 
Linda Zaimis, 
Recording Secretary 
 
 


